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Schedule of Services 

Sunday 9:00 AM Bible Classes (Offered for All Ages) 

 10:15 AM Morning Worship Assembly 
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Visitation—Hospital/Shut-Ins Tom Herrick 

Servant Minister 

Welcome to Woodland Oaks Church of Christ 
We are honored you have chosen to worship with us this morning.   
Thank you for visiting us today! We look forward to meeting you! 

Notes 
 

Staff 

Pulpit 
Ken Stegall 

kstegall@woodlandoaks.org 

Youth 
Chris Tomberlin 

chris.tomberlin@woodlandoaks.org 

Children’s 
Coordinator 

Jennifer Tolbert 
jennifer.tolbert@woodlandoaks.org 

Office 
Administrators 

Gina Talbott 
gina.talbott@woodlandoaks.org 

 
Stephanie Freeze 

stephanie.freeze@woodlandoaks.org 

Last Week’s Attendance 

 

Treehouse Kids Bible Classes: 

Adult Bible Classes: 

“A Study of Revelation” by Elton Stubblefield 
Sundays in Chapel Center Auditorium 

“A Study of Colossians” by Steve Vogl 
Sundays in Worship Center A101 

“A Study of Proverbs” by Jason Bullock 
Sundays in Worship Center A102 (20s & 30s) 

“Reading Through the Bible” by Gary Tannahill & Rick Medford 
Sundays in Chapel Center Magnolia Room 

“Divine Providence: Is God Involved in My Life?” by Scott Logan 
Wednesdays in Worship Center Auditorium 

Teen Bible Classes: 

“The Fruits of the Spirit” by John Rowe 
Sundays in Chapel Center C203 (7th-12th) 

“Worship Skills” by Ken Stegall & Chris Tomberlin 
Wednesdays in Worship Center A102 (7th-12th Boys) 

“Virtuous” by Jill Bradley, Crisanna Hulett &  
Pam O’Connor 

Wednesdays in Chapel Center C201 (7th-12th Girls) 

0-1 years 
1 year-olds 
2 year-olds 
3 year-olds 

Pre-K 
Kindergarten 

A103 
A105/106 
A107 
A108 
A109 
B200 

B202 
B203 
B206 
B208 
B209 
 

1st grade 
2nd grade 
3rd grade 
4th grade 

5th-6th grade 

Elder of the Day Flo Mata 

Communion Leader Randy Bates 

April 23, 2017 

A Facility Map and other information is available at the Welcome Center. 

A Secure Check-in System is active for children ages 0 to 4 years. 

April 23 Evening Sermon—Understanding My Bible: Ezra & Nehemiah 

Sunday, April 9, 2017 

9:00 AM Bible Class 379 

10:15 AM Worship 710 

6:00 PM Worship 174 

Contribution $26,505.09 

Wednesday, April 12, 2017 

7:00 PM Bible Class 233 

The Church Has Failed . . . 

I’m proud to be a Christian. I’m proud to be a member of            
the church for which Christ died. The Bible calls that church 
Christ’s “bride.” I’m proud to be given the privilege of preaching            
and teaching the gospel. “It [the gospel] is God’s power for        
salvation . . .” 

Since its very beginning, the church has been the target of        
criticism from people of the world. As Peter reminded those 
Christians who were living in the “gentile world”—“Unto this 
[unjust suffering] you were called.” 

The world does not understand the purpose of the church.          
So when Christians take a stand on a moral issue, the world    
criticizes. It attacks. It accuses. 

But it appears to me that increasingly, criticism has subtly grown 
from within. And I would suggest that much of this internal     
criticism is due to a lack of understanding regarding the purpose 
of the church. That misunderstanding causes us to shift our focus 
away from teaching and preaching the truth to focus on “social 
issues.” 

The public praised Jesus as long as he fed the hungry and healed 
the sick. But they abandoned him when he began preaching the 
message of repentance from sin and a single road to heaven. 

Jesus did not come to heal the sick. Jesus did not come to feed the   
hungry. He did not come to save the planet from pollution. He 
came to seek and save lost folks who were destined for an      
eternity of punishment. 

When I read in some of “our own” publications accusations that 
“The church has failed to provide . . .,” I notice that the accusation 
is about some “social issue.” 

Are there “social issues” which we need to address? Yes. Acts 6:1 
would be an example. However, notice that the apostles made 
provision to meet that need without losing their focus. 

I would suggest that the church truly fails not when it fails to 
meet physical needs, but when we substitute those temporary, 
physical needs in the place of eternal, spiritual needs. 

-Ken Stegall 



This Week 

Sunday 4:30 p.m. Elders/Deacons Meeting 
 6:20 p.m. Bible Builders (Jonah/Hosea) 
 7:00 p.m. Congregational Meeting 
Monday 12:30 p.m. Ladies Exercise Class in FLC 
 6:00 p.m. Pickleball 
Tuesday 9:30 a.m. Ladies’ Bible Class 
 6:45 p.m. Young Professionals Bible Study 
 6:30 & 7:30 p.m. Men’s Softball Games 
Wednesday 10:00 a.m. Sprouts Storytime  
 5:30 p.m. Meal 
 7:00 p.m. Bible Classes 
Thursday 10:00 a.m. Community Bible Class 
 6:30 p.m. Celebrate Recovery 
Friday 9:00 a.m. Decorate for WOCC Girls Conference 
 10:00 a.m. Little Lambs Play Group 
Saturday 7:40 a.m. Youth Guys Habitat for Humanity Service Project 
 10:00 a.m. WOCC’s Second Annual Girl’s Conference 
 1:00 p.m. WOCC Golf Tournament 

Announcements 

 

Upcoming Events 

 April 30 Arms of Hope Donations Due 
  IMPACT Lunch 
  Youth SNL at Hempstead 
  TREK payment due 
 May 9, 16, 23 & 30 VBS Work Days 
 May 14 Family Camp Registration Closes 
 May 21 Parent Meeting (Rising 7th-12th graders) 
  Youth SNL at North Woodlands 
 May 27 Banquet for Graduating High School Seniors (6 p.m.) 
 June 4-10 Camp Bandina 
 June 11 VBS Volunteer Meeting 
 June 12-15 Vacation Bible School 
 June 23-25 Family Camp 
 July 9-20 Camp Wyldewood 

If you could use meals during times of need, please contact the church office at 936-273-0010 or information@woodlandoaks.org 

Parents of graduating high school seniors are asked to contact Chris    
Tomberlin to schedule a time today, Sunday, April 23 or next Sunday, April 30 
to record the letter to their senior for this year’s Senior Banquet to be held on    
Saturday, May 27 at 6:00 p.m. 

Registration closes today, Sunday, April 23 for the WOCC Golf Tournament 
to be held Saturday, April 29. Information is available at the Welcome Center. 
See Robert Shock with questions. 

There will be an Elders/Deacons Meeting today, Sunday, April 23 at         
4:30 p.m. in the Magnolia Room. 

There will be a Congregational Meeting tonight, Sunday, April 23 following 
evening assembly. 

Adults of all ages are invited to play pickleball in the Family Life Center each 
Monday evening from 6:00 to 8:00 p.m. See Robert Shock for information. 

Volunteers are needed this Friday, April 28 at 9:00 a.m. in the Chapel Center 
to help cover notebooks and/or decorate for the WOCC Girls Conference. See 
Katrisha Tomberlin. 

If you have a student who will start 7th grade in Fall 2017, please mark your 
calendars to join the Parent Meeting on Sunday, May 21. 

Brandon Smith is coordinating volunteers age 8 and older to serve lunch at 
IMPACT Church of Christ next Sunday, April 30. WOCC has also committed  
to serving in this way on July 30 and December 31. Sign up at the Welcome 
Center today! 

Vacation Bible School will be June 12-15! Decorators, group leaders, cookie 
bakers, hot dog grillers and more are needed. Sign up at the bulletin board 
near the Welcome Center or register at woodlandoaksvbs.weebly.com/
volunteers.html. Artificial Christmas trees are needed for decorations. See  
Jennifer Tolbert for more information. 

Family Camp will be held June 23-25. Register online through May 14 at 
woodlandoaks.org/events.html. The cost is $60 for individuals or $120 per 
family and includes a private cabin for each family, meals for the weekend, 
activities at camp and camp t-shirts. Checks made payable to WOCC with  
Family Camp on the memo line can be given to Nikki or Brian Lee, Chuck or 
Debbie Bryant or placed in the Family Camp folder outside the church office.  

Prayers 

Z Mary Jane Nevels/continuing complications following foot surgery          
 January 20. 
Z Christine Harrison/daughter of Darlene Cervas/Conroe Regional Hospital. 
Z Harry Hallows/father of Cherene McDonald/hospitalized following        
 surgery  for broken hip. 
Z Denise Tolbert/continuing recovery at daughter’s home. 
Z Tom Campbell, Dot Dawdy, Charlene & Paul Deason, Larry Echols,    
 Nancy Lee, Kenneth  Miller, Becky Splawn and Harold Wade are  battling 
 cancer. 
Z Please remember Linda Alexander, Bill Boone, Avis Burright, Lorene         
 Burright, Betty Caldwell, Bud Charleston, Pat Charleston, Ken  Coleman,
 Caleb Cox, Joe & Bobbie Fellabaum, Shirley Jones, Marjorie  Lockwood, 
 Bill Malone (LA), Jerry Malone, Georgia Meadows, Carletta Moore, Lee 
 Muniz & Helena Jaramillo & son Nathaniel, Judy &  Lon Perry, Bill      
 Pieper, Kim Prahl,  Gert Robert, Danyce Rundell, Gina Talbott, Wally 
 Westbrook and Jimmy Worley. 

A cart for all donations is in the Worship Center foyer. 
The WOCC Sharing Pantry is in need of restocking. 

Please donate any non-perishable food items. 
Arms of Hope: Cereal 

Expectant Families 

Krista & Stephen Brewster 
Lindy & Jeremy Haynes 

Carter & JP McIntosh 
Nikki & Brian Lee 

Bridget & Johnny Lovell 
Julie & Charles Smithson 
Chelsea & David Sparks 
Beth & James Stevens 

Youth News 

The van will leave WOCC at 7:40 a.m. this Saturday, April 29 to transport 
youth group guys to the Habitat for Humanity service project. Sign up at the 
Welcome Center and bring some money for lunch. 

WOCC’s second annual Girls Conference will be held this Saturday, April 29 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m.  Guests are expected from as far away as Oklahoma. 

The third installment of $57 is due next Sunday, April 30 for those               
participating in TREK 2017. 

Parents: Mark your calendars for a meeting of parents of all rising               
7th through 12th grade students on Sunday, May 21. More details to come. 

Registration is open for Camp Bandina (1st Session - June 4-10) and Camp 
Wyldewood (4th Session - July 9-20). Find registration information at  
woodlandoaks.org/forms-resources.html. 

Treehouse Kids’ News 

Bible Builders meets each Sunday evening during the school year for       
children ages two through Kindergarten. Children are dismissed during the 
song before the sermon. The April memory verse is I Kings 18:21—”If the 
Lord is the one and only God, follow Him.” 

Sprouts Storytime—Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Worship Center foyer. 

Little Lambs Play Group—Fridays at 10 a.m. in the Family Life Center. 

Saddle up partners and hit the trail for Vacation Bible School June 12-15! 
Registration is open at woodlandoaks.org/events.html. Invite your friends to 
join in and learn how to be Trailblazers for the Faith. 


